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Council Members:

Please do not prolong the city’s involvement with Friends of the Library. Their original lease is
up, they have been given an extension, and now it’s up to them to solve their storage/sorting
space issue.

City land is city land, whether it’s at the civic center or Woodland Library. There is still no
policy to determine what — if any — external organizations qualify for city land. Thus, the

Friends should not move their sheds and trailer to another location, where the problem will
remain and be discussed for years to come. This is not a long-term solution.

Please do not form a council sub-committee. Neither Council nor staff should spend any more
time on this. We have more significant issues to focus on.

Thank you,

Pat Marriott





